
 
     

 

City of Toronto 2023 United Way Employee Campaign: 

   Reserved Parking Spot Available for Auction 

 

A parking spot at Toronto Paramedic Services Headquarters, on a monthly 

basis throughout 2024, is available for bid. All staff assigned to 4330 

Dufferin Street are eligible for this item. 

 

Don't miss your chance to protect your car from the snow and sun! All 

proceeds from the auction are donated to the United Way campaign 

 

Bids will be accepted from: 

09:00 on Wednesday, November 15, 2023, to 

15:00 on Friday, December 15, 2023 

 

Instructions for bidding: 

• Enter your name and bid amount on the bid sheet for the month that 

you are bidding on. 

• You may submit multiple bids on the same month and/or for multiple 

months. 

• Monthly parking privileges will be awarded to the highest bidder for 

each month. 

• Successful bids are required to be paid via e-transfer by 

December 31, 2023. 

• If you have any questions please contact Peter You at 

Peter.You@toronto.ca or 416-684-7505. 
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